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Sites Product/DEIR/S

Mr. Jim Watson                                                          

I am writing to express that the Sites DEIR/S fails to fully address the harmful impacts of
the project on the Sacramento River and Delta, and demand that the DEIR/S be
withdrawn and revised to better address these critical issues, and released for
additional public review and comment.

This State doesn't need to spend money to build news dams while old, existing dams
are in need of repairs. The loss of habitat and environmental loss of carbon
sequestration and continued degradation of the health of the Delta add additional
reasons to why this project should not go forward.

We've reduced the water flow through the Delta and now this dam, plus others would
continue to take water from the Sacramento Rover before it even reaches the Delta.
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